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CSX Track Work Curfew Between New Orleans and Atlanta 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
The CSX has planned a major capital improvement project between New Orleans, 
LA and Atlanta, GA from March 16, through March 20, 2002.   
 
This track work project will delay availability of Pacer Stacktrain volume between 
24 and 48 hours at the following locations; 
 
Jacksonville 
Miami 
Tampa 
Mobile 

New Orleans 
Charleston  
Savannah 
Charlotte 
Atlanta 
Los Angeles 
 
This track work project on the CSX Railroad is necessary to insure the long-term, 
continued improvement in the quality of our service supporting your business. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this revision. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 



 


